
 
 
Memorandum No. LRS-2022-018 
  
TO  :  DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES, AND HEADS OF UNITS 
   STUDENTS  
   UP Diliman 
 
 
  
FROM  :  LOUISE JASHIL R. SONIDO 

Vice Chancellor For Student Affairs 
  
SUBJECT :  Updated Dormitory Guidelines and Transient Accommodation  

Guidelines 
  
DATE  : 25 August 2022 
 
Following the issuance of Memorandum No. LRS-2022-015 – Modes of Dormitory Applications 
for AY 2022 – 2022, this is to announce that the Updated Dormitory Guidelines and Transient 
Accommodation Guidelines are now accessible via the UPD Office of Student Housing website. 
 
The updated dormitory guidelines align with the most recent UP Diliman Guidelines for the 
Gradual Reopening of Face-to-Face Class Activities (F2F Guidelines), or Version 6. Transient 
accommodation guidelines have also been provided with a Frequently Asked Questions tab in the 
same link to answer inquiries pertaining to fees, facilities, and admission protocols. 
 
Students needing housing accommodations for their limited face-to-face classes and activities are 
advised to read through the guidelines and coordinate with the Office of Student Housing via 
osh.updiliman@up.edu.ph. 
 
For widest dissemination, please.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 

https://studenthousing.upd.edu.ph/?page_id=1160
mailto:osh.updiliman@up.edu.ph

